
 
 

 
P.O. BOX 680021, FORT PAYNE, AL 35968 

(256) 558-0773   chuck@canyonengineeringllc.com 
 

January 6, 2025 

 

Mr. Nick Borden 
Building and License Inspector 
The City of Boaz 
P.O. Box 537 
Boaz, AL  35957 
 
RE: Letter of Engineering Sufficiency 
 Dogwood Farms Phase III 
 
 
Dear Mr. Borden, 
 
This letter is to serve as the Letter of Engineering Sufficiency for the referenced project.  I certify that 
the Erosion Control Plan, Stormwater Plan, Sanitary Sewer Plan, Water Distribution Plan, and Electrical 
Distribution Plan have been designed in compliance with the City of Boaz Subdivision Regulations and in 
accordance with the local utility requirements. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James G (Chuck) Chitwood, P.E. 
President 
Canyon Engineering, LLC 

 
                                                                     

 
 

 

 


